SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT FOR Workshop and Finance Committee - APRIL 29, 2014

The Cape Elizabeth School Board held a Workshop and Finance Committee meeting on
Tuesday, April 29, 2014 in the High School Library and Learning Commons, The meeting
began at 6:30 pm. Stan Davis and Steve Wessler were present.
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MINUTES
WORKSHOP

School climate/culture -

Principal Hasson presented data and information on Pond Cove’s climate and
culture survey.

Stan Davis spoke about his work with the elementary school.

Principal Tracy presented data and information on Middle School climate and
culture surveying.

Principal Shedd spoke briefly on High School climate and cuiture surveying.

Steve Wessler spoke about his work with the middle and high schools.

FINANCE €EOMMITTEE

Monthly finance reports were reviewed and warrants signed.

Adjourned 9:42 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Meredith Nadeau
Superintendent of Schools



